
 

Introducing Walking with Purpose  

Do you desire to grow in your Catholic faith?  Do you seek 

connection with other women in our parish community? We invite 

you to consider joining Walking with Purpose this fall. 

Weekly group sessions start on Tuesday, October 2nd (morning 

session) and Thursday October 4th (evening session) in meeting 

rooms 1and 2 of Holy Spirit School. Opening Your Heart, the 

foundational study, is designed for women who are new to Walking 

with Purpose and is open to all women. Whether you already have 

any Bible study experience or not, you’re welcome to join us as we 

learn how the Scriptures apply to our everyday lives. 

Register online at https://holyspiritchurch.us/wwp/ or with a flyer 

from the church vestibule. Have more questions? Contact a fellow 

Holy Spirit School parent - Liz Claeys at claeysee@yahoo.com or 

Joan Andres at nursejoan71@gmail.com 

 

https://holyspiritchurch.us/wwp/
mailto:claeysee@yahoo.com
mailto:nursejoan71@gmail.com

